
December Christmas Dinner Meeting Invitation /RSVP 

Date: December 11, 2023


The December Christmas Dinner Meeting is coming up quickly.  To be sure that there is a set at 
the table and food on a plate for you and your guests, PLEASE RSVP To Ken Wall KA6SUB @ 
661-599-4499 Before November 30.  


The Club will supply the Ham, Turkey and Drinks. We need your help for the rest of the meal by 
bringing a side dish of either, Mashed Potatoes and Gravy, Stuffing, a Vegetable, a Salad or a 
Dessert. 


John KE6FIQ will be cooking the turkey, but we still need someone to cook the ham.  The club 
will pay for the Turkey and the Ham.  


When you call, I will need your Name, Call Sign, Phone Number, Number in your party and the 
Side Dish (Please have a second choice) you’re bringing.  Please respond early!


Looking forward to hearing from you.


Happy Holidays,


Ken  KA6SUB

661-599-4499


